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I want to use this opportunity to appreciate the BDIAP for the bursary I 
enjoyed at the virtual IAP/ESP Congress in December 2020 where I was a 
“Best Poster Award” recipient. I know this was made possible through the 
generosity of the members of the BDIAP. 

I am a Senior Registrar at the Department of Anatomic Pathology, University 
College Hospital (UCH) Ibadan, Nigeria, and a new fellow of the National 
Postgraduate Medical College, Nigeria.   

I must say the virtual meeting was amazingly fulfilling, though unusual. I had 
the opportunity to go through many programs and lectures I was interested 
in, which may not have been possible in a physical meeting. However, I 
missed the atmosphere of meeting people, making new friends, learning a 
new culture and food, which physical meetings enable. 

I can only believe we will all enjoy future meetings in whatever form they come; physical or virtual. 
Thank you once again for the opportunity. 

 


